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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Operating Reacters Branch No. 4
Division of Operating Reactors

United States Nucitar Regulatory Co =ission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Reid:

We are transmitting under separate cover five (5) copies of our seismic
reanalysis and evaluation for the Davis-Bcsse Nuclear Power Station Unit
No. 1. This seismic reanalysis and evaluation is being submitted in
accordance with Section 2.C. (3)(r) of our Facility Operating License
No. NPF-3 and follows the cuidelines transmitted by your letter of
January 30, 1979.,

..

In this reanalysis we have not completed the Qualification Summary of
Equipment for all of the equipment listed in Atta.hment 1 to your
January 30, 1979 letter. This is a result of the difficulty encountered
in obtaining some of the additional vendor information requested. We
are actively pursuing obtaining the additional information required and
are planning to submit it in a supplement to our reanalysis by
October 31, 1979.

We are confident that this reanalysis and evaluation demonstrates that
the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station Unit No. I can be safely shut down
and continued shutdown heat removal accomplished in the event of a Safe
Shutdown Earthquake having an acceleration of 0.20g.

Af ter your review of our reanalysis and evaluation should any further
infornation or clarification be needed, do not hesitate to contact me or
any of my staff.

Yours very truly,
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